




Alleghany County Water District 
P.O. Box 860, Alleghany CA 95910 
530-287-3204  alleghanywater.org  alleghanywater@gmail.com 
 

 

         2023 Consumer Confidence Report Now Available 

 

May 30, 2024 
 

To ALL ACWD water users 
 

The Federally Mandated Consumer Confidence Report for the year 2023 has been 

posted on the district’s website at  

https://www.alleghanywater.org/consumer-confidence-reports  
 

Hard copies are also available in the plastic box directly under the bulletin board at 

the Post Office.  To have a hard copy mailed to you please leave a message at 530-

287-3204.  
 

What you should know: 
 

Your water is tested every month for the presence of bacteria. Both the raw and 

finished water are tested for a total of 24 bacteria tests per year. All finished water 

samples taken in 2023 came back less than .01 parts per million (ppm), which is 

the lowest level that the lab can test for. Two of the raw water samples taken in 

2023 showed the presence of total coliform but were still within acceptable limits 

and had no e.coli present. Two extra bacteria tests were conducted at the water 

tank, both came back with less than .01 PPM. 
 

“Raw Water” is the water that comes out of the ground before it enters the water 

system. 
 

“Finished Water” is essentially the same as the raw water except that it has been 

filtered and contains a trace of chlorine. 
 

In addition to the 24 bacteria tests conducted in 2023, the district conducted 17 

other less frequently required water tests, 15 came back as “Nothing Detected” or 

within acceptable limits. Two copper tests taken at residences (not from the 

distribution system), showed the presence of copper. This is NOT in the 

distribution system but at private residences. The district is required to test for lead 

and copper at 5 private residences every three years. 
 

The Division of Drinking Water and Federal Drinking Water Standards require 

water quality tests for over 70 different substances.  The required frequency for 

each test varies. To see the complete schedule with results please visit our website: 

https://www.alleghanywater.org/water-quality-testing-schedule-results 
 

Or leave a message at 530-287-3204 to have a printed copy mailed to you. 
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